
 

Message from the  

Director of Education 
Christmas is a time to focus on things that are 
important to us – whether it’s a reflection on the year 
end, time with family and friends during the Christmas 
season, or a break from our regular schedule that 
allows for a rest or a change of pace.  

All good things that remind us of the importance of 
being in the moment – being present. Your presence is 
the best present!  

This Christmas, may you be grateful for all the gifts 
around you. What will your Christmas presence be like? 

Merry Christmas and best wishes! 

Lori Jeschke 
Director of Education 

Message from the  
Board of Education 

On behalf of the Prairie Spirit Board of Education, I am 
pleased to take this opportunity to wish all Prairie Spirit staff 
and families a very Merry Christmas! 

The Board is very appreciative of all that you do to support 
personal, student, school, Division and provincial learning 
goals. Your work is imperative to ensuring that our students 
have every opportunity to succeed. 

Merry Christmas, safe travels, have fun and relax! 

Sam Dyck, Chair 
Prairie Spirit Board of Education 

Prairie Spirit Board of Education after the Board meeting on December 16. 

Waldheim students caroling before their Christmas concert this week. 


